
 

 

Termini e Privacy  
 

WebApp Liberatoria  

Animaker https://www.animaker.it/terms-policy  
https://www.animaker.com/security-policy 

 

AnkiApp https://ankiweb.net/account/terms 
https://ankiweb.net/account/privacy 

 

Binumi https://www.binumi.com/index/term-of-use  
https://www.binumi.com/privacy-policy 

 

BookCreator https://bookcreator.com/privacy-policy/terms-of-service/ 
https://bookcreator.com/privacy-policy/ 

 

Canva https://www.canva.com/policies/terms-of-use/ 
https://www.canva.com/policies/privacy-policy/ 

 

Classcraft https://www.classcraft.com/privacy-policy/ 
https://www.classcraft.com/terms-of-use/ 

 

Clipchamp https://clipchamp.com/en/blog/new-terms/ 
https://clipchampapp.com/privacy 

 

Coggle https://coggle.it/terms 
 https://coggle.it/privacy 

 

CupCat https://sf21-draftcdn-sg.ibytedtos.com/obj/ies-hotsoon-
draft-sg/capcut/via_clause_privacy_policy_it.html 
https://sf16-draftcdn-sg.ibytedtos.com/obj/ies-hotsoon-
draft-sg/capcut/via_clause_cookie_policy_it.html 

 

ED puzzle  https://edpuzzle.com/ 
 https://edpuzzle.com/privacy 

 

Geogebra https://www.geogebra.org/?lang=it 
https://www.geogebra.org/privacy 

 

Genial.ly https://genial.ly/it/condizioni-uso/ 
https://genial.ly/it/privacy/ 

 

Kahoot https://trust.kahoot.com/it/privacy-policy/ 
https://trust.kahoot.com/terms-and-conditions/ 

 

Learning 
Apps 

https://learningapps.org/rechtliches.php  
https://www.learningapps.co.uk/blog/privacy/ 

 



 

 

Nearpod https://nearpod.zendesk.com/hc/en-
us/articles/7891829141652 
https://nearpod.zendesk.com/hc/en-
us/articles/7889123955220 

 

Padlet https://legal.padlet.com/privacy 
https://legal.padlet.com/terms 

 

Panquiz https://www.panquiz.com/company/legal.html 
https://www.panquiz.com/company/legal.html?t=2 

 

Powtoon https://www.powtoon.com/terms-and-
conditions/?locale=en 
https://www.powtoon.com/privacy-policy/ 

 

Pixton https://www.pixton.com/terms-of-use 
https://www.pixton.com/privacy-policy 

 

Prezi https://prezi.com/cms/terms-of-use/201910_NL/ 
https://prezi.com/cms/legal/privacy-policy/ 

 

Quizalize https://app.quizalize.com/terms 
https://app.quizalize.com/privacy-policy 

 

Quizlet https://quizlet.com/privacy  
https://quizlet.com/tos 

 

Quizziz https://quizizz.com/privacy 
https://quizizz.com/tos 

 

SketchUp for 
Schools  

https://www.sketchup.com/products/sketchup-for-schools 
https://www.sketchup.com/legal/privacy-notice 

 

Storyboard 
That 

https://www.storyboardthat.com/about/terms-of-use 
https://www.storyboardthat.com/about/privacy  

 

StoryJumper https://www.storyjumper.com/main/termspolicies 
https://www.storyjumper.com/main/privacy 

 

WordArt https://wordart.com/terms  
https://wordart.com/terms/privacy-policy 

 

Wordwall https://wordwall.net/account/privacy 
https://wordwall.net/account/terms 

 

 


